
Finger Lakes 

Division Meeting Minutes 
 

August 2016 Division Meeting   

LOCATION:  THE LOG CABIN, MACEDON, NY 

HOST CLUB:  BRIGHTON 

The meeting was called to order by LG Jordan Neuringer at 6:35PM 

Those in attendance were led in song by Dick Brown and the Pledge by Jaimie 
Neuringer.  DPLG Dave Jacobus gave the benediction. 

Dignitaries in attendance were recognized including NY District Gov. Elect Steve Sirgiovanni 
and Finger Lakes Lt. Gov. Elect Barb Schor. 

The meeting was adjourned at 6:45PM to enjoy the barbeque meal. 

LG Jordan re-convened the meeting at 7:05PM.   

Division Treasurer Dave Wolf was not in attendance but he had advised LG Jordan there was no 
change from the last report.  On a motion from Phil Alamond, seconded by Peg Bobzin the 
report was accepted by those in attendance with two opposing. 

The Secretary’s Report was submitted to the Division Website for review and on a motion from 
Phil Alamond, seconded by Christine Mitchell and carried by those in attendance the report was 
accepted. 

LG Jordan talked to those in attendance about the criteria for being a Distinguished Club and 
Kiwanis “Branding” and he provided a thumb drive to each club secretary. 

LG Jordan asked each club to give the number in attendance and their club sharing:  Webster 10; 
Seneca Falls-Waterloo 4; Penn Yan 3; Penfield-Perinton 4 +1; Palmyra-Macedon 4; Newark 3; 
Lakeshore Rochester 3 +1; Honeoye Falls-Mendon 9 +2; Geneva 0; Farmington-Victor 8 + 
1;Canandaigua 7 and Brighton 4. 

LG Jordan reported that 60 attended the Red Wings baseball game last Sunday. 

The meeting was adjourned at 7:30PM for refreshments. 

The meeting was re-convened at 7:41PM and NY District Gov. Elect Steve Sirgiovanni was 
introduced.  Gov. Elect Steve spoke of his “3 C’s”:  Club, Community and Children. 



Circle K Lt. Gov Katey Sackett gave the clubs an update. 

DPG Doreen Pellitieri  gave an update on the upcoming District Convention next week in 
Buffalo. 

The raffle drawing took place and Dick Brown was the winner. 

LG Jordan gave his last address to the Finger Lakes Division. 

Brighton President, Spence Kennedy gave the closing benediction and the meeting was 
adjourned at 8:00PM. 

The October Division Meeting will be held at Eddie O’Brien’s on October 17, 2016 starting at 
7:00PM. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Linda Roby 

Division Secretary 

Monday, August 8, 2016 


